
Sweeney, Beverly

To: Sweeney, Beverly ý- Nv o
Subject: FW: Draft SOARCA Report

From: Brown, David
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2010 4:25 PM
To: Hatchett, Gregory; Flanders, Scott
Cc: Karas, Rebecca; Chokshi, Nilesh
Subject: FW: Draft SOARCA Report

Greg and Scott,
I think you each stated that you were interested in the draft SOARCA report, so I asked Jay to provide me the
ADAMS accession number (below).

David D. Brown, CHP
Acting Branch Chief
Siting and Accident Consequences Branch
Division of Site and Environmental Reviews
Office of New Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, Mail Stop T-7F27
Rockville, MD 20852-2738
301-415-6116
David. Brown @nrc. gov

From: Lee, Jay
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2010 4:15 PM
To: Brown, David
Subject: Draft SOARCA Report

David,

The draft SOARCA report can be found at Adams ML103010444. We plan to issue this draft report for public comment
by the end of January 2011 with a two month public comment period and have the final report ready to go to the
Commission by the end of June 2011. I believe that this report, if approved by the Commission for use, will favorably
affect Emergency Preparedness/Emergency Planning Zone determination for upcoming SMR design reviews.

Jay
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